
 
 

 

 
June 5, 2019 
 
 
To the Members of the Executive Committee, 
 
 

Not Fair in the Air:  Excessive Air Traffic Noise Over Don Mills 
 
 
Don Mills residents have raised concerns that their community is underneath a major 
flight path which exposes them to high noise levels from a significant volume of air 
traffic, in relation to what is experienced in other communities. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS:  
 
That the Executive Committee recommend that: 
 
1. City Council request the City Manager to report on the distribution of flight paths 
across the City of Toronto and the associated noise, in the third quarter of 2019, and 
that the report also: 
 

a. consider that noise levels are not consistent along the entire flight path and can 
be higher or lower depending on altitude, turning, accelerating/decelerating, and 
other factors; and 

b. identify if and/or how some communities, and which communities, are regularly 
exposed to higher levels of noise than others. 

 
 
 
Thank-you for your consideration of this item. 
 
 
 
 
 
Denzil Minnan-Wong 
Deputy Mayor and Councillor, Ward 16 Don Valley East   
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